
June 8, 1999

Mr. Greg Czumak
FCC Laboratories
Authorization and Standards Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Subject: Revised Request for confidentiality, SSRL Transceiver
FCC ID:  HCQ3B6SSRL

Dear Mr. Czumak:

In response to the comment that  test  data  contained  in the test report pages can not be held
confidential, please ignore the notation of “CONFIDENTIALITY AND   PROPRIETARY” at
the bottom of the pages of the test report.  However, please maintain the pages marked as
CONFIDENTIAL in the “Detailed Technical Description” section and the “Schematic” diagram
in the non-public file.  This Confidentiality is necessary to protect proprietary information
contained within these sections of the application for Certification.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Donald J. Hume
President

DJH/mlb


